
 

 

  Date: 09th May, 2025 
 

To,  
BSE Limited  
Listing Department  
Phiroz Jeejeebhoy Tower,  
25th Floor, Dalal Street,  
Mumbai —400001  
Security Code: 531543  

 
 Sub:       Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”) for Increase in volume 
 Ref:        Your Letter No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/AJ/ 2025-2026 / 47 Dated 09th May, 2025 through E-Mail     
                 Dated 09th May, 2025. 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
With reference to the captioned subject, Company "JINDAL WORLDWIDE LIMITED" hereby submits the 
below clarifications, that:  
 

1. all the material events/information that could have a bearing on the operations/performance of 
the Company, which includes all price-sensitive information stated under Regulation 30 of the SEBI 
(LODR) Regulations, 2015, have always been disclosed by the Company within the stipulated time. 

2. there is no pending information or announcement to be disclosed from the Company under SEBI 
(LODR) Regulations, 2015, which may have a bearing on the price movement of the security of the 
Company, and  

3. there is neither any event taken place nor any internal reasons/ information that exists at the end 
of the management/Key Managerial Personnel (KMP) of the Company, which has a bearing on the 
operations/performance of the Company. 

4. the notable increase in volume in the Exchange is completely market-driven and absolutely due to 
prevailing market conditions. 

You are kindly requested to acknowledge and update the same in your records. 

 
Thanks & Regards 
For Jindal Worldwide Limited 
 
 
 
CS Ashish Thaker 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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